
Up-coming event: Mar 14, 2020 
 
QESAAUSA Annual General Meeting and Lunch 
 
Dear QES alumni, families and friends: 
 
You are cordially invited to our AGM on Saturday, Mar 14, 2020.  It is an excellent opportunity to 
meet and chat with our QES friends, and hear news from the QESAAUSA.  The details are as 
follows: 
 
Event:  QESAAUSA   Annual General Meeting and lunch 
Date:   Saturday, March 14, 2020 
Time:  11 am - 3 pm 
Place:  Pier 29,  1148 Ballena Blvd, Alameda, CA 94501 
Cost:   $30 / person 
 
 
  
Please reply to ​kathwongwm@gmail.com​ by Mar 7.   This venue is a beautiful, airy restaurant 
by the yacht harbor, and the seating area is  spacious.  Please also invite other QES alumni 
who may not have been frequent participants, or those who are new in the Bay Area.  We would 
be delighted to see them join us. 
 
 Hope to see you all at this event. 
 
Your Sincerely 
Katherine Wong  
secretary, QESAAUSA 
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